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Land off Hethel Road, Wreningham Next Steps 

 

What happens next? 

 

• Collate Comments from this evenings consultation event and progress the Community Woodland designs further. 

• Receive the formal response from South Norfolk District Council for the current Pre-Application. 

• Subject to South Norfolk District Council’s response, FW Properties will then submit the planning application by the end of the Summer. 

• Subject to receipt of planning consent, FW Properties will then commence the onsite works for this project in Spring 2024. 

• The freehold ownership of the Community Woodland Area will be transferred to the council once the works have been completed. 


